The Foreign Missions’ miracle story continues. Again, this year God manifested His presence in our General Conference service. As missionaries marched in with flags flying the crowd erupted in sustained, thunderous applause. The service was electrifying. Our theme was simple: More. The congregation reacted by giving more by sending sixteen missionary families back to the field from the conference. This has never happened before. It is a miracle! Over $35,000 per month Partners in Missions support was raised. This translates into over a half million dollars saved in deputation expenses. In looking at the extended service of a missionary family the PIM support accumulates to over four million dollars. To God be the glory!
The crowning moment of the service was the preaching of the Word and accompanying ministry. Reverend Jerry Dean, from Bossier City, Louisiana skillfully brought us under the Crushing Weight of Eternity. The altars filled with more men and women possessing more passion. Lives were dedicated to accomplishing more of the mission. Eternity will reveal the exceptional impact of those who chose to do more than ever before.

Thanks for the way you responded to our heroes of the UPCI. Our hats are off to our great fellowship, and are hands are held high in thanksgiving to our all sufficient God.

